
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Tiger Aircraft Receives Additional Investment for R&D

Tiger Aircraft LLC announced that the investors in the aircraft manufacturer
have committed additional funding for continued research and development.

According to N. Gene Criss, President of Tiger Aircraft, the investment will
be used for research and development of various model refinements
including the latest innovations in glass cockpit avionics.  “We are grateful
that our progress to date has been recognized by our investors and rewarded
by this substantial investment above and beyond the millions that were
originally committed to Tiger Aircraft.”

The cash infusion will be in the millions of dollars and will be earmarked for
upgrades and possibly to certify a variant of the venerable Tiger design.
“Nothing we do will ever compromise the agility and excitement of the
aircraft,” explained Criss. “Tiger is a breed apart, renowned for the
responsiveness of its ride and we are committed to enhancing that reputation
and pilot experience.”

Tiger Aircraft LLC was formed to revive, enhance, and build one of the
most celebrated airplane designs in general aviation history—the Tiger.
Tiger Aircraft is dedicated to upholding the Tiger tradition: providing the
most exhilarating, agile, and dependable fixed-gear planes available in
general aviation.

Today’s Tigers are built in a new manufacturing facility in Martinsburg, WV
constructed especially to build the planes. This month marks the fifth
anniversary of the facility’s dedication.

For more information, call 877-80-TIGER, email info@tigeraircraft.com, or
visit www.tigeraircraft.com and click on “Request Information.”


